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Milan, 13 December 2017 - Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. informs that, following 

the capital increase, the updated By-laws of Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. were 

filed with the Company Registry on 12 December 2017.  

The updated By-laws are made available on the storage system 1Info 

(www.1info.it) and on the Company website at www.gruppo24ore.com. 
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